THE MODEL SCHOOL, ABU DHABI

P.B. NO. 25723 ABU DHABI, TEL. 02-5527200,5521777

Cir/026 /Acad./2020-21 Circular Dt. 06.09.2020

Subject:- New option for Face To Face (FTF) learning - (for students of Gr. 6 to 12)

Dear parents,

We wish to inform you that FTF classes for KG 1 to Gr. 5 have started on 30" August and are going on smoothly. As
per the latest guidance by the ADEK, parents can choose the option to continue the learning process in the second
term ie. from October to December,2020. We wish to inform you that the school has made all arrangements to
receive children for FTF classes.

There are three models offered by the school:

1. Blended model ie. FTF learning blended with DL. In this model, limited number of students will attend
classes at school on selected days and will attend e-learning classes in the remaining days.
2. Distance Learning (DL) : The child will undergo DL through e-learning only throughout the term.

It is very important to make advance plans for both models. Therefore parents of students from Gr.6 to 12 opting
to send their children for FTF are requested to send the option form through the following link.

https://forms.gle/9SjaKV2dxTFpch7a6

Parents are also required to sign and upload a declaration in the given format at the end part of the survey form as
well.

Please note:- Those who plan to continue DL need not send the form.
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